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NEWS 
To Joan: 

Someone remembers, 
someone cares; 

Your name is whispered in 
someone’s prayers. 

~Author Unknown  

Get Well Soon! 

February 27, 2007 
7:00 p.m. 

Ruth Ann Leavell 
President-of-the-Month 

Comfort Quilt Happenings 
Westerville Quilt Guild members can be proud of the 
ways they help others through participation in the 
Community Comfort Quilt project. This is the third 
year for the service project to meet the needs in 
the Westerville community by providing crib quilts to 
Project AWARE (All Westerville Area Residents En-
riched). This organization operates as a Westerville 
Outreach to families in need and names come 
from the Westerville Caring and Sharing program 
and the school district. 

Once again members will be given fabric to make a 
Baby Comfort Quilt during the year. This year we 
would challenge members to use that fabric in the 
quilt as well as incorporating a star in some way into 
your creation. This could be using any of numerous 
star pieced patterns, an appliqué with a star, or sim-
ply using a star in the corner of the quilt. The fabric 
will be made available to members at the February 
27 meeting and the quilts will be due at the Septem-
ber meeting. 

A Comfort Quilt Workday was held on February 10 
and several Rail Fence pattern quilt tops were com-
pleted during the day. In addition to good company 
and good snacks, we stayed busy with cutting, iron-
ing, sewing and assembling the quilt tops - adding 
batting, backing and binding to a kit for some to take 
home. We will have some additional completed tops 
for members to take home as well as some cut strips 
with directions for others to take home to assemble 
and quilt. 

Those present at the Work Day included JoAnne 
Hurst, Ruth Ann Leavell, Marsha Young, Trish Bishop, 
Pat Hamway, Becky Dixon, Evy Kummerle, Barb  
Siefker, Sue Newell and Service Committee mem-

THANK YOU 
Thanks to all who have signed up for committees.  I 
hope you have already started planning for an excit-
ing year.  Remember it is up to the Chairman of the 
Committee to contact the President of the Month to 
be added to the agenda and also to inform the 
Newsletter Editor, Lisa Smith, if you have informa-
tion for the newsletter. 

There are still spaces available on some committees 
so if you are interested please contact me at 775-
0952 or email: rkwethe@attglobal.net or see me at 
the meeting to sign up. 

   Rose Wetherill 

Block Exchange 
Invitation 
See Page 
4 
(Continued on page 4) 
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President Of The Month 2007 
 Feb 27 Ruth Ann Leavell 

Mar. 27 Rose Wetherill 

Apr 24 Debi Balog 

May 22 Sherry French 

June 26 MariJo Scott and Irene Habowski   

July 24 Guild Picnic — Jayne Godsey, Rose Wetherill, Pat Beeman 

Aug 28 Shirley Thompson — Program – Cathy Daum of Quilt Beginnings 
 “Embroidery and Quilting” 

Sept.25 Joan Lally 

Oct 23 Amy Korn 

Nov. 27 HOLIDAY PARTY — Shannon Bartlett, Lisa Smith, Jennifer McCann 

Dec. 25 MERRY CHRISTMAS – NO MEETING 

“The Art of Quilting” On PBS March 2007 
See inspiring quilt artists at work in their studios. Discover how the boundaries of traditional American quilt 
making have expanded to an art form that now adorns the walls of exhibit halls and art galleries worldwide. The 
Art of Quilting honors America’s contemporary art quilters by visiting art quilt exhibitions across the country 
and through personal interviews with nationally and internationally noted fabric artists. 

The program highlights the quilts and artists of Quilt National – a bienniel show held for nearly 30 years at the 
Dairy Barn in Athens, Ohio – the premier exhibition of contemporary art quilts in the country. The Art of Quilt-
ing is made possible by the Alberta Kimball Foundation and by contributions to PBS stations from viewers. 

2007 Greeters 
Greeters please plan on arriving early to set the room if necessary and so you are there to 
meet and greet our members and any guests we might have.  

May 22  Joan Lally 
June 26 no volunteer 
July 24 Nancy Jo Thompson 
Aug 28 Rose Wetherill 
Sept 25 Trish Bishop, Shirley Thompson 
Oct 23 Sherry French 
Nov 27 Elaine Jebson, Amy Korn 



 

 
Volume 3, No 2 — February 2007 Page 3 

Westerville Quilt Guild 2007  
Committees and Budgeted Amounts 

(In some cases, budgets listed are working budgets 
and more money is available when needed. If you are 
the chairman of a committee, please contact our 
Treasurer, Becky Stains for instructions on when and 
how to access your funds. ) 

National Quilting Day Committee – March 17, 2007  
Because of the number of other activities happening 
around the same time each year; it was decided to let 
the guild members vote each year on whether to have 
an activity for National Quilting Day.  

Workshop Committee  ($25) 
Plan, schedule and otherwise organize learning work-
shop(s) for Guild members.  Works within a budget 

Committee Chair -  Lisa Smith 
Committee Person –  

July Guild Picnic  ($50) 
Plan events and makes arrangements for annual picnic. 

Committee Chair -  Jayne Godsey 
Committee Person – Rose Wetherill 
Committee Person -  Pat Beeman 

Holiday Party – (November 2007 meeting)  ($100) 
Plans a special event meeting for all Guild members. 

Committee Chair -  Shannon Bartlett 
Committee Person – Lisa Smith 
Committee Person – Jennifer McCann 

Guild Challenge Committee  (NO BUDGET) 
Will organize and facilitate Guild challenges for the 
members, at their pleasure 

Committee Person – Ruthie Hoover 
Committee Person – Karen Lesueur  

Sunshine Committee  ($20) 
Need one person to send cards and/or flowers when 
necessary to guild members.  ALL members are on this 
committee to supply info to the chair as soon as they 
become aware of a problem.  Also the Sunshine Chair 
should email Joan or Lisa any known details, so a mass 
email can be sent to all members. 

Committee Chair – Sue Newell 

Service Project Committee  ($50) 
Leads the Guild in all efforts to make and present 
quilts to various charities.  Works within budget 
guidelines. 

Committee Chair -   Elaine Jebsen 
Committee Person – Judy Theil 
Committee Person – Dianne Hayman 
Committee Person – Sue Ann Moore 
Committee Person – Ruth Snider 

Block Exchange AND/OR Round Robin Committee  
(NO BUDGET) 
Plans and implements some sort of exchange/round 
robin for the Guild members to participate in at their 
pleasure. 

Committee Person – Rose Wetherill 
Committee Person – Marsha Young 
Committee Person – Karen Lesueur 

Scrapbook/Historian Committee  ($100) 
Keeps an ongoing scrapbook of Guild events. Works 
with a budget. 

Committee Chair -  Shirley Thompson 
BACKUP/ASSISTANT –  

SPECIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE ($150) 
Plans either an annual Shop Hop Tour or a Weekend 
Retreat open to all Guild members. Can also plan other 
events. 

Committee Chair – Trish Bishop 
Committee Person – Sherry French 
Committee Person – Marsha Young 
Committee Person – MariJo Scott 
Committee Person – Irene Habowski   

Quilt Show/Festivals  ($50) 
Will make suggestions and plans to participate in 
events and/or planning a Guild show. 

Committee Person - Ann Timm  

Publicity  ($10) 
Gets our meeting announcements in local newspaper 
and also sends article/photo of any special event the 
Guild may be promoting. 

Committee Chair – Pat Hamway 

(Continued on page 4) 



 

 

Westerville Quilt Guild 
We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. at The City of Westerville Electric Division Building, 139 E 
Broadway, Westerville, OH 43081, Web Site: http://WestervilleQuiltGuild.smith1028.com,  
E-mail: WestervilleQG@smith1028.com 

Westerville Quilt Guild is a "member run" group. Member volunteers serve as "President-of-the-Month" and present the 
program for that month's meeting. Our dues are $12 a year. 

Newsletter Information 
If you would like to submit an article or 
“tip” to the newsletter, please send it, 
either as an  attachment or type the 
text in your email, and send it to me at: 

WestervilleQG@smith1028.com 
 
The “publication” date for the Newslet-
ter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the 
month. All items submitted to the 

Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd 
Tuesday of the month. If you know of a 
member that does not have access to 
email, please give them a copy of the 
newsletter. 

Awards/Recognition  ($20) 
Comes to all meetings and awards pins for show and 
tell and also will arrange any other special recognition 
as sees fit. 

Committee Chair – Stephanie Norris 
BACKUP – Janice Blubaugh 

Membership – Joan Lally ($15) 

Guild Business – ($100) 

President Of the Month – ($225/Annual) 

Executive Committee 

Rose Wetherill (2006-2007) 
Lisa Smith (2006-2007) 
Pat Hamway (2006-2007) 
Elaine Jebsen (2007-2008) 
Judy Theil (2007-2008)  
Shirley Thompson (2007-2008) 
Becky Stains, Treasurer 

(Continued from page 3) 

Patterns Wanted! 
Check the web site for 
the new pattern ar-
chive. If you have pat-
terns from past meet-
ings/workshops in an 
electronic format they 

can be put up on the Pattern Archive for our 
member’s to access. Send them to me as an email 
attachment with Pattern Archive in the subject 
line at WestervilleQG@smith1028.com. 

An Invitation 
to a  

Block Exchange 
 

You are invited to participate in a Block Ex-
change! Here’s how it works: 

♦ Simply make a  12" finished block for each 
member in your group (6-9). 

♦ A focus fabric (fat quarter) will be pro-
vided in a kit along with the block pattern and di-
rections.  

♦ Kits will be available at the March meeting with 
the finished block exchange to be done at the 
June meeting. 

We will have a sample of the focus fabric at 
the February meeting as well as a sign up for 
those interested in participating. 

 Block Exchange Committee: 
 Rose Wetherill 
 Karen Lesueur 
 Marsha Young 

bers Judy Theil, Dianne Hayman, and Elaine Jebsen. 
Dianne brought her neighbor, Lorna Layman, who does 
not quilt but was willing to press for us (we may have 
convinced her to become a quilter!).  

Many thanks to those who were able to come and for 
bringing supplies and their expert talents! 

Comfort Quilt Happenings — (Continued from page 1) 
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